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Hinshaw Recognized by New York County Lawyers’ Association as a Law Firm
Committed to LGBT Equality
December 18, 2012
 

NEW YORK, NY - Hinshaw & Culbertson LLP was recently recognized by the New York County Lawyers’ Association
(NYCLA) as one of the law firms that have demonstrated an exceptional commitment to LGBT equality. The firm was
honored at NYCLA’s 98th Annual Dinner on December 11, 2012, in New York City. There, the NYCLA celebrated the great
accomplishments that Hinshaw and others in the New York legal community have made to bring LGBT equality to where it
is today.


